

March 30, 2020

Dear Members of Phi Mu,

I wanted to take a moment to check in and see how you are doing. This has been a challenging time for all of us recently, and I hope that this email finds you well and safe. Children's hospitals have always been on the front lines in times of crisis; our hospitals are seeing some of the most vulnerable patients and helping our community with information and resources.

Phi Mu members: collegians, alumnae and staff, are an integral part of our local hospital communities. On behalf of CMN Hospitals, we empathize with the impact that's already been caused – to your campuses, chapter members, families and friends – and what's ahead.

We enjoy seeing our network and incredible partners like Phi Mu coming together as one team to support CMN Hospitals throughout the year. It is even more amazing to see how we can come together during some of the most troubling times like we are experiencing now.

With in-person fundraising events on pause or cancelled this semester, we want to support you however we can. Take time for yourself, your family and friends. Be kind to yourselves and one another. Stay home. Practice social distancing. Think about who you are staying home for.

Children's Miracle Network Hospitals partners continue raising funds for local children's hospitals and the children and families they serve. When the time is right, we have tips for how you can continue to provide support for your local children's hospital.

Thank you for recognizing the importance of children's hospitals during this time and being a great partner of CMN Hospitals. Together we can change kids' health; together we can change the future.

For the Kids, Theresa Scheller Director, Corporate Sponsorships CMN Hospitals